
 
Suamico   is   excited   to   share   that   we   will   be   offering   the    Prevea     LUV2RUN  
(L2R)    program   again   this   spring!   If   your   child   (2nd   grade   -   4th   grade)   is  
interested   in   running   the   Cellcom   5k   Race   on    Sunday,   May   17th    this   could  
be   a   great   opportunity   for   him/her!   Please   read   the   information   below   to  
see   if   this   could   be   a   good   fit   for   your   son/daughter!  
 
● Parents   and   students    must    attend   a   mandatory   meeting   on   either  

March   31st    or     April   1st   from   4:00-4:30pm    in   order   to   sign   up   and  
participate.   

● Students   should   be   able   to   run   about   a   mile   prior   to   practice  
beginning   on    April   6th .  

● Practices   will   be   on    Mondays   and   Wednesdays    right   after   school.   
● All   students    MUST    be   picked   up   by   parents/guardians    on   time.    Pick  

up   times   will   vary   based   on   mileage   (4:00-   4:20   p.m.)  
● Parent   volunteers   are   encouraged   and   welcomed   for   all   practices!  
● On    Sunday,   May   17th    students   will   need   to   be   brought   to   the   Cellcom  

race   by   parents.   Suamico   runners   will   meet   up   for   a   picture  
beforehand   and   students   can   run   with   a   buddy   if   they   choose.  
Parents   are   responsible   for   their   child   before,   during,   and   after   the  
race.   

 
See   this    video   from   Aaron   Rodgers   about   Prevea’s   LUV2RUN   Program !  
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http://www.cellcomgreenbaymarathon.com/prevea-luv2run/

